
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Public Hearing Scheduled 
  
Thursday, October 3, 2024 
  

Saginaw County Community Mental Health Authority will convene a public hearing to solicit 
comment on the FY 2025 Budget Plan and Strategic Priorities.  Interested citizens, community 
leaders, and stakeholders are encouraged to attend and provide comment. 
 
The hearing will be held Thursday, October 3, 2024, from 5:30 to 6:00 pm or until all those 
present and wishing to comment are heard, in Room 190/191, of Saginaw County Community 
Mental Health Authority, 500 Hancock Street, Saginaw, Michigan. 
  
The presentation on SCCMHA FY 2025 Budget Plan & Strategic Priorities will be available on 
the SCCMHA website at: https://www.sccmha.org/news-and-information/public-notices.html  
 
For further information, or if you require special accommodations for accessibility or interpreter 
services, please call (989) 797-3400 a minimum of 18 hours prior to the date and time of the 
hearing. 
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